
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
14 Carlton Street Telephone:  416.542.3013 
Toronto, Ontario Facsimile:  416.542.2776 
M5B 1K5 regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com

March 02, 2010 
 
 
E. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
via RESS e-filing services – original to follow by regular mail 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:   Filing of Conditions of Service – Revision #9 
 Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (Toronto Hydro) has revised its Conditions of 
Service effective February 22, 2010 pursuant to a Compliance Order of the Board in EB-
2009-0308.  Toronto Hydro will post by May 4, 2010 its revised Conditions of Service 
document on its website, together with a 2010 Revision Summary.  These documents will 
be available at: http://www.torontohydro.com/conditionsofservice.  A copy of each is 
attached for your reference. 
 
As required by the Distribution System Code, Toronto Hydro will forward to the Board at a 
later date, a summary of any comments received from the public in respect of these 
changes. 
 
Please direct questions on this matter to the undersigned. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
[original signed by] 
 
Colleen Richmond, Senior Advisor 
Regulatory Affairs 
 
cc:  M. Byrne, Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
/attach. 


